
Spring Lake Estates Homes Association Summer
2019

Note From the President:

Dear residents:

It's that time again - another scheduled meeting to discuss the
neighborhood priorities.

Earlier this year, we voted on board members and annual
assessments. We are happy to report that the neighborhood
valued the recent work we've been doing and passed the
increased assessments. We also properly elected a board and
have begun to focus on the larger infrastructure projects we
discussed.

The board will be updating those in attendance on the big
three infrastructure items: lake, playground and tennis
courts. There is a lot going on with all of this and it is a very
large project to set in motion. They appear to be 3 separate
projects, but the overflowing water we see, ties them all
together. More details on this at the meeting.

We will also be seeking volunteers for our next annual event -
Fish N Feast. We are getting better about identifying volunteer
opportunities with defined commitments (small jobs that allow
you to help). If you are interested, please let us know as soon
as you can. Time flies this time of year, and if we don’t find a
group by the meeting, we may have to cancel the event.

Please see if you can make some time to attend this meeting.
I look forward to a packed house (literally)!

Respectfully,
Josh Spencer
Email: Spencer.jrs@gmail.com
Spring Lake Estates Board Member/President

Summer 2019 Meeting
Information

Where: 3124 Spring Lake Dr
(President’s home)

When: July 22, 2019 @ 7 PM

Access Control

There are multiple residents affiliated with security companies that are residents of our neighborhood. The
neighborhood will be looking to partner with someone to assess our needs and create a gameplan/budget for
improved security of our common areas. We are looking for someone that is patient and willing to partner

with us – this will likely be a slow process.

If you or someone you know is interested, please contact Josh Spencer for additional Details.

Fish N Feast 2019
This was a new event in
2018. During the day, we
had kids fishing. Later that
afternoon, there was a
cookout and activities in the
park.

We still need a Lead for the
event and volunteers. The
event is scheduled for August
25th. The volunteers will
decide on the final activities for
the event.

Additional Details on Facebook
as the event develops.


